

Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow

Headteacher: Deena Chetty

Business Manager: Marina Kaloki

134 – 136 Downsell Road, Leyton. E15 2BS Tel: 020 8556 0103 Fax: 020 8558 8293

Email: school@downsellprimary.waltham.sch.uk

Web: http://www.downsellprimary.org

16th July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you to all the parents who signed up their children for Year 5 Summer school. As you are aware we were planning to run the Summer school throughout the summer at Downsell Primary School building.

Unfortunately, we have been notified by the owner of the building (Academy Services) that we will not be able to use Downsell School during the summer holidays.

Despite our best efforts, we were unable to change this decision, however, we have now found a local school, Mayville Primary, that is happy for us to use their building during the summer holidays until 14th August 2020.

The children will come to Downsell in the morning (8:40 am) and together with their teachers they will form a walking bus to go from Downsell to Mayville. At 12:45 pm children can be collected from the Downsell Primary School gates.

We will be sending you a text regarding this. Could you please reply to the text or call the school office if you haven't told us that your child will attend the Summer school.

The teaching and learning would continue as planned, children will attend daily (Monday – Friday), 9 am - 12:30 pm.

This is a fantastic opportunity for children to catch up on their learning, spent quality time with their friends and get well prepared for the final year at Downsell Primary School. We hope you will allow your child to attend the Summer school.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Chetty Headteacher













